
 
 

Quackers After School Club 
Holbein Close, Black Dam, Basingstoke, RG21 3EX. 

 01256 413794     littleducklings@ymail.com    www.quackersafterschoolclub.org.uk 
Ofsted Registration: EY434782     Charity Registration: 1132767 

April/May Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It’s been a busy few weeks at Quackers! With the children celebrating Easter, World Book Day, 
Friendship Building and creating a ‘Celebrations and Festival’ display board (Photos to follow on 
the Facebook page).  
 
Congratulations to our children who won the Easter coloring competition and for completing the 
World Book Challenge. 
 
This term, we will be spending more time outside in our lovely woods so we have lots of fun and 
creative activities for the children to be doing.  
 
New recourses 
 
Over the Easter holidays we purchased some new resources which the children absolutely love. 
We got some new white boards and pens so the children can use these for a variety of things. 
We also purchased some new linking blocks which the children have been able to construct 
some amazing objects. (Photos to follow this week on the Facebook page). 
 
Staffing Changes 
 
At the beginning of this term, Tracey our Deputy Manager has decided to leave Quackers to 
concentrate on her role as Deputy Manager for our Pre-school. We would like to wish her well 
and I know the children will miss her greatly. However they will get to see her from time to time 
at the end of the Pre-School day as well as filling in at Quackers every now and again. 
 
As from Tuesday 30th April, Quackers will be welcoming a new Deputy Manager - Kim. Kim will 
be here 4 nights a week Tuesday through to Friday. Kim comes with a wealth of experience 
within the wraparound care sector as well as bubbly personality which the children will love. 
 
Thank you 
 
Quackers Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 


